Save the Date:
51st Annual Salter-Saulter Family Reunion
July 12, 2020
 
This year to stay safe during the coronavirus pandemic the 51stSalter/Saulter Family Reunion will be held in most states of the union. On July 12, 2020 we will hold our reunion virtually by Zoom.  
 
We think this would be a lot of fun, and a great way to encourage family bonding. This will include as many family members as possible, from the oldest generation, all the way down to the great-grandchildren.
More information to come
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